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The Ryanair Don't Care Campaign, with the support of the 

International Workers Association, is holding an International Week 

of Action against Ryanair, on the 12-18 March.

We demand dignity and respect for all cabin crew and staff and an 

end to the disgusting practice of recruitment-for-termination.
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